

PETER SKENE OGDEN

Peter Skene Ogden was born in Canada around 1794. His parents had moved there from America during the Revolutionary War because they remained loyal to Britain. Ogden worked for the North West fur trading company, which joined with the Hudson's Bay Company in 1821.

At first, the Hudson's Bay Company did not want to take Ogden on. This was because he had been loyal to his previous company, and because he had been accused of killing a Native American fur trader years before.

But Ogden was an experienced and effective trader, so they hired him in the end. The company sent Ogden to the area west of the Rocky Mountains. The aim was for him to keep out competition from other traders, and to explore territory that was unfamiliar at that time.

Ogden explored a wide area, and made good profits for the company. He spent much time in Utah, and saw the Ogden River (named for him) and Great Salt Lake. He also explored Nevada, Oregon, and the eastern Sierra Nevada. He then moved farther north to what is now Washington. There he rescued pioneers from the expedition led by Marcus Whitman who had survived a deadly attack by Native Americans in 1847.

Ogden also worked even farther north, in areas of Canada and Alaska, where he ran trading outposts. He died in Oregon in 1854.

derstanding word

Before we can understand a story we have to know what all of the words mean. Let's try one...

a Write the sentence in which you found the word 'loyal'.

b From that sentence, suggest what 'loyal' means.

c Write a new sentence using the word 'loyal'.

d Use a dictionary to find words with a similar meaning (synonyms) to 'loyal'.

e Draw a small picture showing what you think 'loyal' means.

Finding key words

Next, we need to find the key words that tell us what the story is about...

Read the story and underline the key words. Write the most important of these key words in a list like the one below. Write next to it a word that means a similar thing (a synonym). You don't have to use all the spaces, but you should not use more.

Key word	Synonym (similar word)
Example: unfamiliar	unknown



Sequencing means getting the events in the right order. Write these sentences in the correct order, so they make sense.

In 1847, Ogden rescued pioneers from Marcus Whitman's expedition.

The company sent Ogden to the area west of the Rocky Mountains.

Peter Skene Ogden was born in Canada at the end of the 18th century.

Then Ogden moved north to run trading outposts.

Ogden ended up working for the Hudson's Bay Company of fur traders.

The aim was for Ogden to keep out competition from other traders.

Ogden explored areas of Utah, Nevada, and California.

Cet to the facts

- 1 Where was Peter Skene Ogden born?
 - 2 Which company did Ogden work for first?
 - 3 Which river did Ogden see in Utah?
 - 4 When did Ogden rescue pioneers?
 - 5 Who had attacked the pioneers?

Make a story

When you read a description it often gives you ideas about how the event might be described differently.

Rescued!

I had survived the attack, but now I was alone in the wilderness. I felt helpless, and I feared I would starve to death. But then someone found me... (now complete the story)

Below is a plain text version for printing:

Understanding words:

- a Write the sentence in which you found the word 'loyal'.
- b From that sentence, suggest what 'loyal' means.
- c Write a new sentence using the word 'loyal'.
- d Use a dictionary to find words with a similar meaning (synonyms) to 'loyal'.
- e Draw a small picture showing what you think 'loyal' means.

Finding key words:

Read the story and underline the key words. Write the most important of these key words in a list. Write next to it a word that means a similar thing (a synonym).

For example:

Key word – unfamiliar

Synonym – unknown

Sequencing:

Write these sentences in the correct order, so they make sense:

In 1847, Ogden rescued pioneers from Marcus Whitman's expedition.

The company sent Ogden to the area west of the Rocky Mountains.

Peter Skene Ogden was born in Canada at the end of the 18th century.

Then Ogden moved north to run trading outposts.

Ogden ended up working for the Hudson's Bay Company of fur traders.

The aim was for Ogden to keep out competition from other traders.

Ogden explored areas of Utah, Nevada, and California.

Get to the facts:

- 1 Where was Peter Skene Ogden born?
- 2 Which company did Ogden work for first?
- 3 Which river did Ogden see in Utah?
- 4 When did Ogden rescue pioneers?
- 5 Who had attacked the pioneers?

Make a story...

Rescued!

I had survived the attack, but now I was alone in the wilderness. I felt helpless, and I feared I would starve to death. But then someone found me... (now complete the story)

Peter Skene Ogden

Peter Skene Ogden was born in Canada around 1794. His parents had moved there from America during the Revolutionary War because they remained loyal to Britain. Ogden worked for the North West fur trading company, which joined with the Hudson's Bay Company in 1821.

At first, the Hudson's Bay Company did not want to take Ogden on. This was because he had been loyal to his previous company, and because he had been accused of killing a Native American fur trader years before.

But Ogden was an experienced and effective trader, so they hired him in the end. The company sent Ogden to the area west of the Rocky Mountains. The aim was for him to keep out competition from other traders, and to explore territory that was unfamiliar at that time.

Ogden explored a wide area, and made good profits for the company. He spent much time in Utah, and saw the Ogden River (named for him) and Great Salt Lake. He also explored Nevada, Oregon, and the eastern Sierra Nevada. He then moved farther north to what is now Washington. There he rescued pioneers from the expedition led by Marcus Whitman who had survived a deadly attack by Native Americans in 1847.

Ogden also worked even farther north, in areas of Canada and Alaska, where he ran trading outposts. He died in Oregon in 1854.